PlanningAlias

From: nancy_rice -

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 12:56 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Public Hearing 3040 Kilpatrick Ave

To whom it may concern;

My name is Nancy Rice, I'm a current resident(tenant) of 3070 Kilpatrick Ave.

I have lived in Comox Valley since 2018 as a renter and that experience for me has highlighted the significant
need for more affordable housing and smaller scaled living. In today's market I believe that options to purchase
will only be possible for a large part of our population, with options such as the proposed build at 3040
Kilpatrick Ave.

I fully support this development at 3040 Kilpatrick Avenue Courtenay.

Nancy Rice



